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11 February 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been made aware of possible ‘stranger danger’ incidents in the local area. 
 
We regularly talk to our children about ‘stranger danger’ and ask you to reinforce this at home, particularly when 
your child walks to or from school on their own. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding with this matter.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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